
Come along to a special information evening 
for parents of current Year 6 students to 
ensure you and your child make a great start 
to Senior school next year.  We will provide 
information about the wellbeing program, 
orientation, camp and how to best prepare for 
the Senior School years.

125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171
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HOUSE 2018
AVAILABLE JANUARY 2018

We are very pleased to announce that a new House Shirts will be introduced for 
Senior School students from 2018.

The House Shirt will become an important part of the College uniform and 
will be worn by all secondary students at House events throughout the year, 
including the three major sports carnivals, the Inter House Soccer competition, 
the Inter House Spelling Bee, selected House Meetings and other designated 
supporters days in the College calendar. 

The House shirt will be worn with the College Sports uniform and may be worn 
to and from the College on designated days. It will allow the students to be 
easily recognisable, to be unified in their representation of their house and to 
compete whilst emblazoned in their house colours. This is a formalisation of the 
exciting developments in House culture over recent years. 

AVAILABLE FROM: 
Lowes Liverpool 
Shop 205, Westfield, Macquarie Street, Liverpool, NSW 2170 
Tel: (02) 9824 2310 or www.lowes.com.au

$3499


